Ameet B Naik
116-B Mittal Towers
Nariman Point
Mumbai 400021

Dated: 26 March 2015

Resignation Letter

To,

The Board of Directors

Future Market Network Limited

4™ Floor Future Group Office

Sobo Central Mall

28 Pt. Madan Mohan Malviya Road
Near Haji Ali

Tardeo

Mumbai 400034

Dear Sir,

With this letter, I hereby resign from the post of a Director of Future Market Network Limited
(“Company”) from 26 March 2015.

I would request the Company to comply with all requirements in terms of applicable law in relation to
my resignation which shall include but not be limited to filing Form No DIR -12 with the concerned
Registrar of Companies and also disseminating the concerned information on the Company’s website.
I would further request the Company to provide me with the necessary documentation once the above
compliances are met.

The reason for my resignation is that being a full time advocate and counsel, it becomes quite difficult
for me to give the necessary time to attend the Board meetings of the Company. Additionally, and due
to such time constraints, I would be unable to duly discharge my role as a Director of the Company.

Having said this, during the period of my association with the Company since 1 February 2013, I must
say that I have gained useful experience and the challenging opportunity to contribute more to it.

Lastly and certainly not the least, I take this opportunity to thank the Board for their support and
guidance during my tenure.

I wish the Company the very best in their future endeavors.
Thanking you

Yours Faithfully

Ameet B Naik, Director




